
 

ST GEORGE’S PRIMARY SCHOOL       

HAS RECEIVED A PARTICULARLY LARGE 

GRANT FROM TRINITY-IN-CAMBERWELL 

FRIENDS THIS YEAR, TO SUPPORT 

FAMILIES IN PARTICULAR NEED 

Our funding has helped:  

 Provide school lunches for 5 children      

in accommodation without cooking 

facilities 

 20 children to take part in residential 

trips, and 23 to go on a day trip               

to the seaside who would otherwise     

not be able to go 

 To buy school uniforms and PE kit         

for those who could not afford them 

 Finance a breakfast club for pupils taking 

exams who often leave home hungry 

KINDERELLA NURSERY IS THRIVING,      

WITH EXCELLENT STAFF AND HAPPY 

CHILDREN 

Our funding has helped to:  

 Keep the doors open by hiring a supply 

teacher to replace a staff member             

on sick leave 

 Pay half the salary for one helper 

 Provide staff training 

 Give a Christmas present to each child      

at the Christmas party 

 Pay for a splendid summer trip to Hastings 

– for many, their first view of the sea 

THE POP-IN CENTRE                                       

IS ALSO DOING WELL, WITH A NEW ART 

PROJECT ONCE A WEEK,                             

IN ADDITION TO THE SATURDAY SESSIONS   

Around 40 members of the group                              

(for the physically and mentally disabled)               

came in July, where they were able to: 

 Look round Trinity and the Fellows garden 

 Have lunch in the Old Kitchen  

 Go shopping in town  

         or have a go at brass-rubbing  

 Have tea and home-made cakes                   

before going home 

ONCE AGAIN IN FEBRUARY                   

WE PAID TRANSPORT COSTS                

FOR A GROUP OF TEENAGERS                

TO LOOK ROUND THE COLLEGE,      

MEET STUDENTS, AND PERHAPS BE 

INSPIRED TO GET ‘A ROOM OF THEIR 

OWN’ at university: 

 They were shown round College             

by carefully selected students 

 They had lunch and afternoon tea 

provided by the Friends 

 Some were on a repeat visit; for three it 

was a new experience to see individual 

rooms for each student and the library and 

to realize they could study here 

 Two will be provided with follow-up 

advice as possible Cambridge applicants 

 

THE CHILDREN,               

TEENAGERS AND ADULTS                                  

OF CAMBERWELL & PECKHAM 

DESERVE TO EAT WELL,           

LIVE WELL, LEARN WELL         

AND ENJOY NEW EXPERIENCES – 

PLEASE HELP CONTINUE        

THIS VALUABLE CONNECTION. 

Quick targeted help for all groups at the Trinity Centre in Camberwell. 
 

This year your generous donations have once again made a big difference to an area which is one of the most deprived in London. 

The link between Trinity College and St George’s Church goes back over one hundred and twenty five years. 

It is not just about giving money; it is also about opening a window for both sides to look at and learn about each other. 
 


